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Date: Tuesday, 15 May 2018 5:52:32 PM

I whole-heartedly support and indeed, applaud the suggestion to rename McMillan, “Monash’
and would be gratified and proud to tell others the name of the electorate I live in.
General Sir John Monash turned the tide of WW1, revolutionised warfare, turning it from
attrition, ie. sending millions of young men to their death, to strategic warfare, capable of
turning defeat at the hands of better entrenched enemies, overwhelming odds and numbers,
into victory. He was a great engineer, a great Soldier, a great General and for the most part, a
great man. We owe him a great debt of gratitude.
 
Regards
 

 
KEVIN DAVINE & SONS
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